
From: sibyl  

Sent: 17 June 2016 03:54 
To: SLC info 

Subject: Libel Reform in Scotland from a citizen of Australia 

 
Dear Lord Pentland, 
                                    
We are no longer looking to USA for guidance . 
 
We see that the people’s lives in Scotland and Britain  
are improving . So we can look to your legal system  
for guidance. 
 
I see that ,in Scotland you are looking into Libel Reform. 
 
Here in Australia, the fact that the public cannot  
find out what is going on, are kept in the dark about  
so many important things ,is abhorrent. 
 
For Democracy to succeed, the people need lots of 
accurate information. And to know of suspicions 
of wrong doing ,and not be afraid of telling others 
What they have found. 
 
 
As you can see we are especially interested in 
“The Creation of a statutory Public Interest Defence”. 
Please make sure that ,if a verbal or written statement, 
Is given out so that we ,the public, are better informed 
The person doing so CANNOT BE TAKEN TO COURT. 
 


